
 

 

 
No. 170/25 
 
12th August 2025 
 
 
For the Immediate Attention of All: 
 

Postal Branches with Eurest Members  
Divisional Representatives  
Parcelforce Regional Organisers  
  
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Eurest (Ex Quadrant) Pay Settlement 2025 - Ballot Result 
 
Further to the contents of LTB 148/25 the department has now received confirmation from the SDGS 
Department of the result of the ballot on acceptance of the Eurest Pay Settlement 2025. 
 
Ballot Papers Dispatched:    115 
Ballot Papers Returned:    56 (48.7%) 
Votes to accept:     55 (98.2%) 
Votes to reject:       1 (1.8%) 
 
On the basis of the above, the Pay Settlement for Eurest members has been endorsed. The department 
has communicated the result to Eurest this afternoon and arrangements are being made to ensure that 
the pay uplifts and associated backpay (to 1st April 2025) will be applied to August salaries due for 
payment on 1st September 2025. 
 
National C Grade members are reminded that the basic hourly rate was adjusted on 1st April 2025 to 
ensure compliance with the National Living Wage. Given this back pay on basic pay will only apply to the 
increase in hourly rate above the NLW, (9p per hour)  
 
Any enquiries in relation to this LTB should be addressed to Davie Robertson, Assistant Secretary, email: 
jrodrigues@cwu.org quoting reference LTB 170/25.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
 

 

Davie Robertson  
Assistant Secretary  

mailto:shayman@cwu.org

